
From: Cos Maiolo 
Sent: 9/02/2022 12:48:54 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: 0A2021/1408 

Dear Sir/Madam 
I am the neighbour at 20 Addison Rd Manly which I have lived there for nearly 12 years. With respect to his 
application DA2021/1408 he has pushed all the boundary to the absolute maximum with no regards or respect 
for his neighbours. His oversize development, on this very fragile piece of land which is not his family home as 
he instructed to all his neighbours it's an investment property through Fairfax. He has lied to me personally and 
miss led neighbours in the area. With little or no regard to the environment which he had 2 cats wondering 
lose all night and every day on the fore shore for 2 years, which there is no more penguins down on that fore 
shore thanks to them. We wonder what is next. 
We the neighbour need a meeting with the town planner (preferably on site) to discuss this over top building, 
and for everyone to be happy with his development. I am in contact with all the surrounding neighbours and 
they are not impressed nor happy. 
Please we just want what is fair and good for everyone, who will be effected and involved. 
Thanks 
Cosimo 
cosimo MaioIo 
Director 

Address: 
3/17 King Road, Hornsby 
NSW 2077 Sydney Australia 
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